
DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS – November 8 

DAY 5 

Make-up Picture Day for Underclassmen is tomorrow 

barksdalephoto.com to order 

 

Congratulations to the Neshaminy High School Marching Band for completing their Competitive 

Marching Band season with a final score of 90.0 and the award for Best Percussion. 

Neshaminy Senior, Kate Bradish, became only the 3rd Neshaminy runner to earn a medal in the girls PIAA 

Cross Country State Championship race held on Saturday.  Kate, running in a field of 240, captured the 

21st place medal in a time of 19 minutes, 13 seconds.  Congratulations, Kate! 

Do you want to run for Gym Night Captain? Applications are available on the Gym Night website. 

There will be a brief informational meeting for the Girl's Bowling Team today after school, in room 

G223.  We will discuss the try-out process, the bowling location for the 2023-2024 school year and review 

the needed paperwork for tryouts. 

PE Makeups have been added for today in the Fitness Center at 2:15. 

Juniors or seniors interested in learning about the NROTC Scholarship: A representative from the US Marine 

Corp will be here today, November 8th during 3rd period. Interested students should sign up on Naviance.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


